
A Spotlight on Enterprise at Raddlebarn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In this issue:  

 

• National 

Curriculum 

aims  

• Projects from 

2023-2024 

• Extra-

curricular 

activities 

Hello and welcome to our Enterprise and Citizenship activities at Raddlebarn. 

I am delighted to be able to share some of these activities with you.   

 

Our Enterprise and Citizenship activities are so important in helping us develop 

the skills that the children need in order to become responsible citizens of the 

future. We also aim to encourage the children to care about the lives of 

people in their community and the wider world, to want to protect and care 

for the environment and to understand that they can make a difference to 

their local community. 

Creating the citizens of the future…  

At Raddlebarn we focus on two strands of Enterprise.  

1. Social Enterprise – We challenge pupils to research and identify a social or 

environmental issue that they feel passionate about. Issues could be anything 

from social isolation of the elderly, the problem of litter in the local area or 

helping the homeless. The children then work together to try to improve these 

issues through social action, this could be through raising awareness, 

fundraising or taking practical action. Some activities also include organising 

social events for our families and local community to engage in.  

2. Fundraising Enterprise – Children are challenged to raise funds for their own 

class. They learn about responsibility and learn key skills which they will use 

later in life, such as working with a budget and managing money. Here are a 

few of the activities that the children carried out… 

Year 4 

 

As part of Year 4 Social Enterprise 

they took part in bake sale for 

Children in Need.  

They raised £63.55! 

 

 

Nursery  

As part of the Social Enterprise, 

Nursery took part in an 

Intergenerational Project to visit a 

local care home/hospice. The 

children made some ‘Gran-friends’ 

who they made many memorable 

memories with.  

 

Reception and KS1  

Reception and KS1 

contributed to the expressive 

art and design by making 

biscuits, calendars and clay 

decorations to sell. They 

discovered that money 

comes from different sources 

and can be used for 

different purposes.   

 

Year 5  

As part of the year 5 

Fundraising Enterprise 

project, they took part in 

holding an Art gallery 

opening showcasing Greek 

pots.  

 

Year 3  

As part of our Year 3 Social 

Enterprise project, they 

made a hamper full of 

sweet treat donations from 

our families. It was given 

to St Mary’s Hospice for 

residents, families and staff 

to enjoy.  

 

 Year 6  

In the Autumn term, Year 6 

hosted a WW2 themed tea 

dance event for their families 

to attend. During the event 

the children served their 

guests tea, coffee and 

biscuits, shared information 

they had learnt during their 

World War 2 Topic and 

performed a World War 2 

inspired dance.  

 


